
 

 

 
 
 
7 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Summer Term Careers Week 
 
We are hoping to arrange a Careers Week in school in summer term where the 
children can learn and be inspired about a range of jobs and careers that are on offer. 
This week will hopefully enthuse the children to learn about the career paths that are 
available to them and how the subjects we study in school directly apply to the career 
paths that they may choose to follow. To do this, we need your help! 
 
If you are willing to come into school to talk about your job with the children, please 
email office@stcharlesprimary.uk.  It would be fantastic to have a broad range of 
careers for the children to learn more about. 
 
We will accommodate any time that you can offer. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Thomas 
Year 6 Teacher 
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